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Limpopo hold breath for Ndlovu Choir in US. 
 
Limpopo Premier has called on South Africans to hold breath for Ndlovu Choir 
currently in the US. 
 
The Limpopo based outfit from Moutse near Groblersdal mesmerized the 
American audience in their first appearance at the 'Americas Got Talent' session 
14 show earlier this year. 
 
On Tuesday, they survived yet again the judges'  cut moving through the quarter 
finals.  
 
To stay in the show and move to semi finals, the choir will need enough votes 
from the public. 
 
'Its unfortunate that we cant vote for them here at home, and therefore only need 
to hold our breath and pray', says Mathabatha. 
The results for this stage will be announced on Thursday night, 22 August 2019. 
 
If they win, Ndlovu Choir will be the first in the African continent and in South 
Africa ever to win in this prestigious competition 'America' s Got Talent'.  
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